Fire House #2 Building Committee

50

ö V



Town Hall 238 Danbury Road Wilton, Connecticut 06897 Tel: (203) 563-0100

Fax: (203) 563-0299

FIRE HOUSE #2 BUILDING COMMITTEE SPECIAL MEETING
29 July, 2017

NOTE: THESE MINUTES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE AND APPROVAL AT A FUTURE MEETING OF THE COMMITTEE

CTO

Chairman Rich McCarty called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m. In attendance were Committee Members Kevin Czarnecki, Ron Hitter, and Ross Tartell. Also in attendance were Chris Burney, Facilities Director of the Town of Wilton, Fire Chief Ron Kanterman, Fire Fighter Dave Chaloux and a member of the press.

MINUTES

Mr. McCarty invited the first presentation in regard to the request for qualifications and proposals for Architectural and Engineering Services for Wilton Fire Station 2 to start his presentation.

The first presentation was made by Mr. Peter T. Coffin, Partner, Doyle/Coffin Architecture, LLC. Two associates supported his presentation. The presentation was followed by Q&A.

After Doyle/Coffin Architecture, LLC departed, Mr. McCarty invited Silver/Petrucelli & Associates to present to the Building Committee. The presentation was made by Dean Petrucelli and Bill Silver, Principals in the firm, and two other associates. The presentation was followed by Q&A.

Following the two presentations, the committee continued the discussion of the four presentations.

The committee decided to continue the review of the RFPs by checking references. References will be checked by Mr. Ross Tartell and Mr. Rich McCarty.

PUBLIC COMMENT

There was no public comment.

At 5:25 p.m., a motion to adjourn the meeting was made and seconded and passed unanimously.